
Parish Support Fund news from the Diocesan 
Secretary, Ruth Martin 

Thank you for your sustained generosity to the Parish 
Support Fund which has enabled continued strong 
collection rates rising to more than 98% in March and 
April.  
As we think ahead to 2022, please could I ask you to 
include the discussion of your 2022 pledge as an 
agenda item at your PCC meetings in the months of 
July, August or September. We will be sending out the 
2022 Parish Support Fund material digitally at the 
beginning of July and asking parishes to send in their 
pledges by Wednesday 15 September. We appreciate 
that this will be a tight deadline and financial forward 
planning may be difficult for you but we hope by then 
there may be a better sense of how your finances may 
look for 2022 with rentals, etc. restarted. Equally, 
without your pledges, it will be difficult for us to enable 
the budget to be presented and discussed by the 
governance committees ahead of Diocesan Synod. We 
will be asking you to submit your pledges online, as last 
year.  
If you have any questions please contact Gabby Parikh, 
our Head of Giving on 
gabby.parikh@southwark.anglican.org  
or your Archdeacon. Thank you again for enabling us 
to continue to resource our Diocese’s mission and 
ministry through your Parish Support Fund pledge 
donations.  
 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
Living in Love and Faith (LLF): a message from 
the Bishops of the Diocese of Southwark  
 

This year the Church is inviting us all to join in the 
Living in Love and Faith project which focuses on 
questions about sexuality, gender and relationships 
such as:  
• how do questions about identity, sexuality, 

relationships and marriage fit within the bigger 
picture of the good news of Jesus Christ?  

• what does it mean to live in love and faith together 
as a Church? 

We are all invited into a process of learning, reflecting, 
speaking and listening, which we hope will deepen our 
understanding of the faith we share, and strengthen us 
as the body of Christ together, united in one mission 
which is expressed through our diversity.  
We would therefore encourage PCCs and 
congregations to reflect together as to how they might 
take up this invitation, which is for the whole Church. 
Lay leadership is as important as lay participation if the 
LLF project is to go deep in the life of the Church. 
The national team is providing an online ‘taster 
day’ for us on Saturday 26 June, 2pm – 5.30pm, 
which will give everyone a chance to engage and to 
learn.  
We are intending to round off our learning in 
November with a Diocese-wide event. Resources are 
also under development to make LLF more accessible 
for young people in our schools and congregations. 
To sign up for the taster afternoon, which will be 
on Zoom, please e-mail Zoe Skilton on 
zoe.skilton@southwark.anglican.org  
 

Welcome to the United 
Benefice of South Norwood 

Holy Innocents and St. Mark  

 

Sharing God's grace and love in our community 

 

6th June 2021 
Vicar: The Revd. Canon Roxanne F. Eversley 
Asst. Priest:  Mother Susan Wheeler-Kiley 
Reader:              Mrs. Cicelyn Hinds 
____________________________________________ 
  First Sunday after Trinity  

 

                      10.00am Parish Mass 
 

      President, Mother Roxanne Preacher, Cicelyn Hinds 
 

       Genesis 3.8-15 * Psalm 130 * 2Corinthians 4.13-5.1 * Mark 3.20-end 
 

Access online worship via 
www.youtube.com/c/StMarksSouthNorwood 

____________________________________________ 
This week's diary 

Tuesday 
8th June 

Thomas Ken, 
1711 

8pm PCC at Holy 
Innocents  

Thursday  
10th June 

Feria 10am Said Mass at 
Holy Innocents 

Sunday  
13th June 

Second Sunday  
after Trinity 

8am BCP Mass 
10am Parish Mass  

 

CHURCH NOTICES 
 

Today, we extend a warm welcome to the family and 
friends of our dear parishioners David and Norma 
McKnight, with whom we are all celebrating their 
Diamond wedding anniversary - 60 years of marriage! 
What a blessing! We give thanks and praise to God for 
them and for the blessing of their children Leonard, 
Donovan, David, Michael, Paul and their families. 
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
 

Pastoral Care: Mother Roxanne is available on Tel. 
020 8916 1830 or 07723 038215 or 
mtrroxanne@gmail.com She is not available on 
Mondays or Mother Susan (07890 780572) on Fridays. 
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
 

We pray: for Archbishops Justin and Stephen; Bishops 
Christopher, Jonathan, Richard and Karowei in this 
Diocese; the Bishops in our link Dioceses in 
Zimbabwe.  For St Paul, Kingston Hill Adam Rylett 
(V); Fiona de Quidt (AsstP); Lesley Bell (Reader); Dale 
Kirk (Reader) St Paul’s School, Kingston.  
For the Bishops, priests and people of the Church of the 
Province of Myanmar (Burma).  
For the sick – Enid, Alec, Richard, Helen & Peter, 
Jennifer & Reuben, Marie-Gabrielle, Sheila & Amanda, 
Rose, Allison, Caroline, Gillian, Sigi, Anecka, Monica, 
Shirley, Lynn, Dennis, Rosemary, CP, Joanne, Melanie, 
Ronald, Faye, Tommy, Ena, Adeline, Akos, Peggy, 
Rudolph and Shirley.   
For the bereaved – Doris and the Lawrence family; the 
Johnson and Franklin families, the Harman and Gadishaw 
families.  For the recently departed – Murphy 
Lawrence, Joan Johnson, Henry Harman, Hannah 
Gadishaw; and Years Mind. 

 




